
Minister Dačić meets with Israel’s Deputy Interior Minister Faina Kirshenbaum
Friday, 12 September 2014.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dačić met today with Israel's
Deputy Interior Minister Faina Kirshenbaum, who is on a working visit to Serbia.  

The officials expressed their satisfaction with the traditionally good and friendly relations
between the Republic of Serbia and Israel. They also addressed the matters of bilateral
relations, economic and investment cooperation in particular, pointing to vast potential for
improvement of cooperation in the domain of agriculture, tourism, science and education.
Kirshenbaum and the Israeli delegation previously had a working meeting with Serbia's
Assistant Foreign Minister, Ambassador Dragan Momčilović.
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